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CLINICAL BULLETIN 

 
 
 
 

 

The NASEMSO Pediatric Emergency Care (PEC) Council recently learned of several issues regarding automatic external 

defibrillator (AED) pad incompatibility, with multi-function defibrillator and AED pads not being used in accordance with 

manufacturer’s recommendations, particularly in pediatric applications. 

 

Please find the full bulletin at: https://nasemso.org/wp-content/uploads/Defibrillator-Pad-Incompatibility-Memo-2022-

0125.pdf 

 

Bulletin # Title Date Issued 

77 Defibrillator Pad Incompatibility February 9, 2022 
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